
Bakersfield College Student Government Association

MEMO

To: BCSGA Senate

From: Cindy Ceja Miranda, BCSGA President

CC: Dr. Nicky Damania, BCSGA Advisor

Date: Friday, September 20th, 2024

Subject: Nomination for Director of Public Relations

I nominate Sara Pogue for the position of Director of Public Relations. Sara has been a person of
great commitment to the Student Government as well as a person advocating for the voices of
students. As her time as senator she has ensured to have been a great asset to our student body,
which I believe as Public Relations she will ensure to highlight the advocacy SGA has been
pushing forth. Her experience as a senator strengthens her transition, ensuring that her
contributions align with the behind-the-scenes work of student government.

To the Senate Body, please consider my nomination of Sara Pogue to the position of Director of
Public Relations.

Cindy Ceja Miranda
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